Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 18, 2017, the Board of Chiropractic Medicine received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Crystal Nix Dayton, D.C. Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver of subsection 64B2-13.007(1), F.A.C., which requires that during the first twelve (12) months after initial licensure, practitioners are required to attend one (1) full day at a board meeting at which disciplinary hearings are conducted as provided in subsection 64B2-13.004(8), F.A.C. Petitioner is requesting an extension of that time period to allow her to attend the next regularly scheduled board meeting. Comments on this petition should be filed with the, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3255, telephone: (850) 488-0595, or by electronic mail – Anthony.Spivey@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Dr. Anthony Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, at the above address.
